Razina Waler and
Wastawater Ul

June 29, 2006

Mayor Gary Becker

and the Common Council
City of Racine

Racine, WI

Dear Mayor Becker and Members of the Common Council:

The Racine Wastewater Utility is requesting a temporary waiver from the site drainage, storm
water requirements of the City of Racine until 2007 for the permanent Household Hazardous
Waste facility project until the Utility has procured sufficient interest in adjoining properties to
address the entire project as a whole. We request to appear before the appropriate committee
that can recommend that a waiver be granted.

If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at 636-9434.

Sincerely,
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Keith E. Haas, P.E.
Chief of Operations
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